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15th March 2018 

 

Events –  MARCH 2018 
Date Day Time Event 

16th  Friday 9.15am Junior Level Mass 

  2.40pm School Assembly 

19th  

 
Monday  School Review Week 

23rd Friday 2.40pm School Assembly 

29th  Thursday 1.00pm 
End of Term 1. School finishes 1.00pm  
 

 

THE HUB TIMETABLE – TERM 1 - 2018 

Day Time Activity Location 

Monday 
 
 

9.30 – 11.30 
9.00 – 3.00 

Small Talk Playgroup  
Peace/Prosperity Program  
(Government House) 

Hub 1 
City 

Tuesday 
 
 

9.10   –  11.10 
12.00 – 1.00 
1.00   –  3.00 

Playgroup 
Zumba Class 
Family Support/Drop In 
Service 

Hub 1 
Hub 2 
Hub 3 
 

Wednesday 
 

9.00  -   11.00 
9:30 – 11:30 
12.00 – 1.00 
 

English Class for Beginners 
Play Group 
Zumba Class 

Hub 2 
Hub 1 
Hub 2 

Thursday 9.00  -  12.00 
 
9.30  - 11.30  
11.45  -  12.45 

English Classes for all 
interested Parents 
Small Talk Playgroup 
Zumba Class 
 

Hub 2 
 
Hub 1 
Hub 1 
 

Friday 9.10  -  11.10 3 Year Old  
Pre-Kinder Playgroup 

Hub 1 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

“Find happiness in making others happy!” 
Mary MacKillop 
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Dear Parents,  
 
 
This week I need to inform you that the Government has mandated Student Attendance in schools. 
 
This means that each time your child is away from school, you will need to write a note or make a phone call 
explaining why your child is away from school. 
 
Teachers are required to phone you and identify why a child is away from school, even if it is only for one day  
 
If your child is away from school for 5 days in a year with no notes, then we are further required to record and 
report these absences to the Regional Student Wellbeing Office , Catholic Education Melbourne. 
 
 
 

ICYPOLES 
 

Icypoles will be sold during our Second break 
from 1.40pm each Friday from the Canteen. 

Cost 50c each 
 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 

All children must have a library bag to borrow books. If your child needs a new bag they are available from Mrs 

Kerri for $8.00 

Prep students will receive a bag next term when their Library time begins.  

 

 
PARISH CRAFT MORNINGS 

If anyone is interested in joining a group of ladies from our Parish in making craft items, please come along and 

join them  any Tuesday morning between 10 -12pm in the site shed. Please ask at the School Office for directions 

to the site shed. 

 

 

EASTER RAFFLE 

Tickets for our annual Easter Egg Raffle are still available. Please ask at the Office.  

Tickets 50c each or $5.00 for a book of 15 tickets. 

 

 

STUDENTS ARRIVING EARLY TO SCHOOL 

This is a reminder to all parents that the school yard is not supervised by our staff until 8.30am each day. Please 

do not drop your child off at School until this time as they will not be supervised in the School yard, and therefore 

will not be safe.  

 

 

 



  

 

 


